
 
 
 
 
  

Newsletter – 14th May 2021 

ROAD CLOSURE AT BOTTOM CROSSROADS 
The main B3114 from Litton to WH will be closed across the 
crossroads on May 18th and 19th , Tuesday and Wednesday next 
week 7am to 7pm  Please allow extra time if travelling by car. 
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PARKING 
Thank you all for parking 
and driving considerately 
in the Village, especially 
when using the Pub car 

park 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
The East Harptree Flower Show 

programme competition! 
All we need is a painting or drawing, in 
whatever medium (crayon, felt tip, colouring 
pencils – even digitally on the computer or 
iPad). And, following the wildflower 
campaign taking place in the village, 
It should be inspired by the phrase:  

The busy bees of East Harptree 
Please make the pictures the size of A5, 
portrait – NOT landscape. 
If creating images digitally, please try to 
make the resolution 300 dpi.  
The deadline for entries is 18 May 2021. 
Please take pictures of the images (as high 
res as possible), or just send over digital files 

to d.bowie-sell@hotmail.co.uk 
 

 

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

Please remember that we 
are a strictly nut free school 

and DO NOT send in any 
snacks of lunch items that 

contain nuts. 
Thank you 

 

Flower Power Project 
The school flowers are coming along nicely!  

 
Please remember to send your photos to 

steve@grassroutes.co.uk 
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DIARY DATES 
07/06 INSET DAY 
10/06 Individual school photos 
22/06 Sports Day 
24/06 Whole school photo 
01/07 Year 5/6 play 
19/07 HH, F & S class assemblies 
20/07 Yr 6 vs Parents Rounders 
21/07 Leavers assembly 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Richard Bourton and Somerset Soccer Schools are running more Easter, 
Whitsun and Summer holiday soccer courses at The Kings of Wessex 
School, Cheddar and Churchill Sports Ground. They are open to boys and 
girls from Reception right up to Yr 8 and cost from only £11/day  Players 
are grouped according to age and ability and all receive an engraved 
trophy upon course completion. 

 For more information, to contact Richard Bourton directly and to BOOK 

ONLINE please visit  www.somersetsoccerschools.com 

 

 

EARRINGS 

Please remember that 
hoops must NOT be worn to 
school and all earrings must 

be covered up for PE 
lessons 

 
Chew Valley Area Forum Climate & Nature 

Emergency Working Group 
are looking for solutions to reduce our carbon 

footprint.  They have created a Valley Wide 
Transport Survey for households to complete, 

which will be open until  26th May 2021. 
The Chew Valley has not been prioritized for any 

new shared transport solutions and so we need to 
make our voices heard now or we may be 

overlooked. 
They want to reach out to every demographic in 
the community and so are asking for your help in 
both completing the survey with your household 
yourself and also sharing it with others by email, 

social media and word of mouth. It can be 
completed via this link: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/ParishTranspo
rtSurvey 

or  if people are unable to access it this way they 
can call Village Agent Anne-Katell Peton 

07827526695 who will arrange for it to be 
completed over the phone. 
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